Selectmen's Meeting, Monday, February 22, 1982

Present, Paul Mercier, Leslie MacNeil and Katherine Ring, Chairman Betty Shaw, Secretary.

Bob Flanders was in to go over the warrant items with the selectmen. He advised that since the policy procedure is not available for the town people to look over and should he decide that at the town meeting the voters did not have ample time to study the procedures which will be handed out at the meeting then that warrant item may be tabled until another date.

Ted Brown and Ron Zwirner were both in and the warrant item regarding the Parks and Recreation and Conservation Committee were in and discussed the joining of forces in the future to upgrade and not be at cross purposes with each other. Both were happy for the chance to talk over the plans of their committee and see the benifit to both committees and the town.

Ted Took the time to turn in his resignation as the time required is more than he can handle at this time while leaving ample time for family.

Selectmen were notified that the town warrant and budget for the year 1982 were posted at the School Gym, North Branch Store and the Town Hall. Town attorney notified selectmen that the North Branch Fire Station was the correct location for the warrant and budget. It will be moved first thing Tuesday, February 23rd.